

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"We can do hard things."

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

December 10, 2020

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

The countdown to Christmas begins! The students are busy decorating the classrooms and the entire building looks so festive! It was so wonderful to see all of the students back in school.

This week the 8<sup>th</sup> grade class received their rings at the Feast of the Immaculate Conception Mass while the rest of the grades watched virtually. It was not our normal celebration, but it was beautiful and the 8<sup>th</sup> grade was so happy! May God continue to bless them as they finish their final year here at St. Stan's.

Important dates up to Christmas break include:

- Jesse Tree Ceremony December 11
- Canvas and Cocoa (Gr. 3-5) December 11 @ 6:45 PM
- 11:50 Dismissal December 14
- Progress Reports go home December 15
- Christmas themed dress down day/\$3.00 December 17
- MCA Christmas boxes due December 21
- 11:50 Dismissal/NO AFTERCARE December 23

Finally, during this season of giving I am asking for contributions towards a Christmas gift for Father Ken. If you would like to contribute, any amount would be greatly appreciated. He has been very supportive of everything I have asked for to help make the school a safe and productive learning environment for the students.

We have 9 days of school until Christmas break. I pray that they are all in person, and everyone remains healthy and safe until then. As always, if you have any questions please contact the office.

Regards,

Lori Hodder Principal